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Happy Birthday!

WCS 2016-17 Calendar
http://www.wcs.edu/about/district-calendar/

Calendar of Events            

3/17 ENCORE!	Registration	Closes

3/20-24 Spring	Break

3/27 Professional	Development	
Day	(NO	SCHOOL	FOR	
STUDENTS)

3/27 Golf	Tournament	Registration
Deadline

3/30-
4/4

Spring	Clothing	Drive	
Collection

4/3 Golf	Tournament	(11:00am,
Governor’s	Club)

4/3 Green	Team	Meeting	(3:35-
4:30pm,	Rm.	220)

4/3-7 Teacher	Appreciation	Week

4/5 Spring	Clothing	Drive	
Distribution	(Glenview	
Elementary)

4/6 School Store	Open	(8:00am	
w/	parent,	8:15am	w/o	
parent)

3/17 Amy	Whelan

3/20 DeeDee Cooper

3/25 Lyndsey	Gueth

4/4 Allison	Drost

4/5 Margie	Porter

Lunch	donated	by Dinner	donated	by

The Governor’s Club

Monday, April 3, 2017
Check-in begins at 11:00am

Shotgun start at 12:00pm

The	4th Annual	Sunset	Elementary	Golf	Tournament	is	right	
around	the	corner	and	we	still	have	foursome	and single	
player	spots	available. This	is	a great	day	of	golf,	food,	and	

opportunities	to	win	prizes	and	silent	auction	items. Get	your	
place	reserved	today	– don’t	wait!

$150/single	player	and	$600/foursome

The	registration	deadline	has	been	
extended	to	Monday,	March	27,	2017,
but	space	is	limited	to	120	players.

Register	online	at	http://bit.ly/2nG7I2w or	
contact	Amy	Silvers	amyesilvers@gmail.com to	pay	by	check.

*	Players	must	be	18	years	or	older	to	participate.	*
*	Cancellations	prior	to	March	27,	2017	will	be	issued	a	full	price	refund.	

After	that	date,	a	refund	of	$75.00	will	be	given.	*



PTO Activities

Do	you	have	graphic	design	experience?	The	PTO	could	use	your	help	with	a	couple	of	small	projects.	
Specifically,	we	would	like	someone	to	create	headers	and	buttons	for	our	website	and	to	refresh	
some	of	our	logos.	If	you	can	help	us,	please	contact	Sarah	Jones	at	sarahbjones01@hotmail.com.

Graphic Designer Needed

Last	call	for	sponsors!	Interested	in	supporting	Sunset	at	the	4th	
Annual	Sunset	Elementary	Golf	Tournament?	Apply	to	become	a	
sponsor!	We	are	seeking	general	and	hole	sponsors.	General	
sponsorships	may	be	financial,	a	contribution	of	goods,	or	another	
creative	donation.	Hole	sponsors	will	have	their	own	tee	or	green	sign	
displayed	at	the	tournament.	These	signs	will	also	be	displayed	along	
the	drive	leading	to	Sunset	for	one	week following	the	event	and	are	
yours	to	keep	if	you	desire.	Hole	sponsorship	is	$100.	This	is	a	great	
way	to	advertise	your	business	or	simply	show	your support	for	
Sunset	Elementary!	To	discuss	sponsorship	opportunities	or	reserve	
your	sign,	please	contact	Amy	Silvers	at amyesilvers@gmail.com.

Golf Tournament Sponsors

Nominations	for	the	2017-2018	Sunset	Elementary	School	PTO	Board	
are	now	underway.	Elected	board	positions	include:	President,	
President-Elect,	Vice	President	of	Membership,	Vice	President	of	
Fundraising,	Vice	President	of	Special	Projects,	Treasurer,	Treasurer-
Elect,	Secretary,	and	Communications/Public	Relations	Coordinator.

All	terms	are	for	one	fiscal	year	– July	1,	2017	through	June	30,	2018	– and	all	elected	board	members	have	an	
equal	vote,	as	well	as	equal	responsibility	for	board	decisions.	There	is	one	non-voting	board	position	– Special	
Advisor	– who	is	appointed	by	the	incoming	president	after	the	election	has	been	held.

For	descriptions/responsibilities	of	each	position,	please	click	here:	
http://ssespto.ch2v.com/GetContent/GetDocument.asp?ID=2.	Also,	please	feel	free	to	contact	the	person	who	
currently	holds	the	position	for	further	information.	Their	contact	information	can	be	found	in	the	school	
directory	or	on	the	PTO	website,	http://ssespto.ch2v.com/Content.asp?PageID=4&ContentIndex=15.

Nominations	should	be	communicated	to	Rebecca	Fiechtl at	rfiechtl@gmail.com by	Friday,	March	31.	The	
nominees	will	be	presented	and	voted	upon	at	the	General	PTO	Meeting	on	Wednesday,	April	12	at	9:15.	A	
voice	vote	will	be	taken	at	the	meeting	for	all	positions	that	are	uncontested.	Any	contested	races	will	be	decided	
by	paper	ballot.

The	PTO	Board	is	a	working	board,	but	it	is	also	a	fun	way	to	stay	involved	in	your	child’s	education	while	
supporting	our	wonderful	school!	

If	you	are	not	interested	in	a	board	position	at	this	time,	please	consider	becoming	involved	by	volunteering	for	
an	event	or	chairing	a	committee	next	year.	To	find	out	more	about	available	opportunities,	please	contact	
current	VP	of	Membership,	Vanessa	Byers	at	vanessabyers1@yahoo.com.	

PTO Board Nominations



Around School

Hi	Parents,
Here’s	what	is	being	reported	this	week	in	the	clinic:
• Flu	- we	have	picked	up	again	on	the	number	of	actual	flu	cases.	Please	remember	to	

keep	your	child	home	until	they	have	been	fever-free	for	24	hours	without	the	use	of	
fever	reducing	medication.	This	is	so	important!!

• Strep	Throat	- Students	must	be	fever-free	for	24	hours	without	the	use	of	fever	
reducing	medication	and	on	antibiotics	for	24	hours	before	they	can	return	to	school.

• Spring	Allergies	are	beginning.	Please	evaluate	your	child	for	allergy	symptoms	and	
treat	accordingly.

Thanks,	Nurse	Robin

Nurse’s Corner

If	you	have	a	child	who	will	be	joining	us	at	Sunset	for	
the	2017-18	school	year	and	you	missed	the	registration	
dates	this	week,	you	may	come	to	the	school	to	register	
them.	The	office	is	open	8:00am-4:30pm	on	days	when	

school	is	in	session.

Please	bring	proof	of	residency	as	explained	here:
http://www.wcs.edu/parents-students/enrollment/.

2017-18 K Registration

Registration	for	SSES’s	ENCORE	2017	program	will	
remain	open	until	the	end	of	the	day	Friday,	March	17.	

You	may	register	online	at
http://www.wcs.edu/sses/stay-informed/encore-summer-camp/.	

Final	payments	are	due	by	Friday,	May	5.	Fee	
statements	will	be	sent	home	after	Spring	Break.	Class	

schedules	will	be	sent	home	between	May	8-19.	
Schedules	will	be	held	for	any	student	that	is	not	paid	
in	full	by	this	date.	If	you	have	any	questions	please	

email	Jessica	Anderson	at	jessicam@wcs.edu.

ENCORE! Registration

Collection	Needs	(tax	donation	receipts	available):
• Spring	and	summer	clothes,	sizes	4-14
• Gently	used children’s	shoes	including	sports	cleats
• Children’s	books
• Bathing	suits	
• NEW	underwear
• Accessories	including	hats,	belts,	backpacks,	hair	

bows/headbands,	etc.

Volunteer	Opportunities	Available:
• Donate	items
• Sort	donations	in	SSES	Rotunda	(you	and	your	

child(ren)	may	do	this	together,	one	morning	required
if	going	to	Glenview)

• Transport	donations	to	Glenview	Elementary
• Help	with	Distribution	Day	at	Glenview	

• Limited	to	4th	and	5th	graders	with	a	parent
• Spots	are	limited,	so	sign	up	early.
• Sign-ups	will	close	when	all	slots	are	filled	or	on	

March	28.

The	Student	Council	is	sponsoring	a	clothing,	shoe,	and	book	drive	to	benefit	Glenview	Elementary	in	Nashville.

Collection: Thursday,	March	30	– Tuesday,	April	4	at	Sunset	Elementary
Distribution:Wednesday,	April	5	at	Glenview	Elementary	

Click	on	this	link	for	volunteer	sign-ups:	
http://ssespto.ch2v.com/content.asp?PageID=2.	
Any	questions?	Please	contact	Jill	Henderson	at	jhuphill@comcast.net.

Spring Clothing, Shoe, & Book Drive



The	RoundUp is	distributed	via	e-mail	every	Friday	when	school	is	in	session.	Information	for	The	RoundUp is	due	
by	5:00pm	on	Wednesday	for	entry	into	that	week’s	issue.	Please	e-mail	submissions	to	Sarah	Jones	at	

sarahbjones01@hotmail.com.	

Submissions for The RoundUp

Extracurriculars

What: Ravenwood High	School	Lil	Raptors	Basketball	
Camp

Hosts: RHS	Girls’	Basketball	coaches	and	players

Participants: K-8th grade	girls

When: Camp	is	June	19-22,	9:00am-12:00pm.	Early	
registration	accepted	until	June	9.	Walk-ups	welcome.

Where: RHS	Gym

Cost: $100

Please	see	the	attachment	for	additional	details.

RHS Girls’ Basketball

What: Ravenwood High	School	
Basketball	Camp

Hosts:	RHS	Boys’	Basketball	coaches	
and	players

Participants:	Rising	1st-8th grade	boys
When: Youth	Camp	for	rising	1st -5th graders	is	May	30	
- June	2,	8:00-11:00am.	MS	Camp	for	rising	6th -8th

graders	is	May	31	and	June	1,	12:00-2:00pm.

Cost: $95
Please	go	to	http://bit.ly/2m44pSs to	download	a	
registration	form	or	sign	up.	Contact	Coach	Patrick	
Whitlock	at	patrickw@wcs.edu with	any	questions.

RHS Boys’ Basketball

What:	Centennial	High	School	Basketball	Academy	(3	separate	camps	offered)

Hosts:	CHS	Boys’	Basketball	coaches	and	players

Participants:	Girls	and	boys,	ages	vary	depending	on	the	camp

When: Fun	&	Fundamentals	Camp,	May	30-June	1,	8:00-11:00am;	
Shooting	Camp,	May	30-June	1,	12:00-3:00pm;	
Fundamentals	Camp,	June	12-15,	9:00am-3:00pm

Where:	CHS	Gym

Cost:	Fun	&	Fundamentals	Camp,	$60;	Shooting	Camp,	$70;	Fundamentals	Camp,	$120

See	the	attachment	for	camp	descriptions	and	additional	details.	Register	online	at	
http://Leagues.bluesombrero.com/cougaraa.

CHS Basketball Academy

Sunset	Middle’s	Rising	6th	Grade	
Celebration	will	be	Tuesday,	April	11.	All	
current	5th	graders	at	Sunset	Elementary	

will	enjoy	a	half-day	of	fun	at	Saber	
Nation	from	9:00am	to	12:30pm.	Parent	
orientation	is	that	evening,	6:00-7:00pm.

SMS Rising 6th Graders


